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29 July - 4 August 2025 Working Together for a Cleaner, Smarter Future 

Our Focus Actions Note

Climate Leadership
and Adaptation

 Transport Meeting

communications meeting 

Tilba Halls
Upgrade 

Southern Life Church Haven

 Debbi LongWe promote and support
climate mitigation and
adaptation actions

Advocate for electrification of
transport

1. Next SHASA  is on Tuesday 5 August at 10.30am. Andrew Everard to
lobby EV charging companies for better signage.

We engage effectively with
key stakeholders

1. Next 12 noon 7 August All welcome.
2. We run a Repair Cafe on Fridays 9.30am - 12.30pm at the Red Door Hall, Anglican Parish
Moruya - clothing repairs, electrical repairs,IT phone and tablet assistance from Tec Exec.
4. We have 10 volunteers involved in the weekly SHASA food program in Moruya.  If you have
any excess food please drop to 2 Jeffery Place Moruya (anytime).
5. SHASA members Brett Stevenson, Arno Schaaf and Kathryn Maxwell appointed to the ESC
Climate and Environment Committee. First meeting is on 6 August.
6. Meeting with Michael Holland on Thursday 31 July at 8.30am to discuss disaster
prepardness.  Arno Schaaf, Kathryn Maxwell, Andrea Charlton and Andrew Everard are
attending.

1. Steph Chiu - Proj Mgr, Tony Lowe, Pete Phillips and Stuart Absolom on the 
project. Project completion on track for end 2025.

2.  MESA commissioning the system.  Kathryn to meet with the
Southern Life Board at 10am on Wednesday 30 July to seek approval to upgrade both
switchboards - there is sufficient grant funding to cover the cost. Official Opening booked for
13 October at 1pm.  Michael Holland is confirmed.
3.  is the Project Coordinator for the SHASA Community Facilities Resilience
Strategy.  debbi.long08@gmail.com   Debbie has enaged with Yumaro and Meals and Wheels
and is preparing their business cases. Debbie will be contacting other community facilities on
the list provided by SHASA.
4. Arno Schaaf has prepared a paper on air quality monitoring in the Eurobodalla.  Kathryn to
review and provide comments.
5. Andrea Charlton has prepared a list of tasks as part of a Disaster Prepardness Plan of
action for the next 5 months.  Andrea Charlton can provide a link to the google drive document
upon request.
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Funding and Resource
Planning

grants meeting

Membership, Pubic
Awareness and
Governance

 SHASA July/August newsletter

SHASA website survey

Triangle 

Eurobodalla Community
Support Network 

 Monday 4 July 10am - 11am

We seek both short-term and
long-term funding
opportunities

1. Next  on 28 August 10.30am.  All welcome. Link available from Kathryn
Maxwell

We partner with like-minded
businesses and organisations

We seek to ensure community
is aware of SHASA's
successes to inspire more
people to take environmental
action.

1. .  Steve Colman to print another 20 hard copies.
2. Website redesign project - Linda Leung to provide brief to students.  Linda Leung will meet
with students weekly via zoom.
3.  SHASA members and suppporters are encouraged to complete 
(details in July/August newsletter)
4.  Article for the September edition - Kathryn to draft piece on the RfR battery
workshop on 26 July with input from Lisa Cornthwaite.
5. Andrea Charlton, Andrew Everard and Kathryn Maxwell to attend 

meeting Wednesday 30 July 12pm - 2.30pm.

Small projects

We keep governance policies
and procedures up to date and
adhere to them.

Next governnance meeting   All welcome. Link available from
Kathryn Maxwell
1. Tec Exec is developing a Digital Strategy for SHASA.
2. Kathryn Maxwell to clean up files on the google drive.
3. Mobile generator.  Steve Cornthwaite to pick up new battery and install and do maintenance
of generator.  Kathryn to talk to Steve Young about housing the generator.   Steve Cornthwaite
to run training session for Moruya Jockey Club staff and SHASA members Rob Shorrick,
Thomas Schild and Matthew Thomas.  Patrick  Guinness to then manage bookings and
invoices.  Still to determine how we get mobile generator from Glenduart to the Moruya Jockey
Club.   Steve Cornthwaite to do an annual maintenance, paid for by SHASA.
4.SHASA website health check.  Kathryn Maxwell to prepare minutes of meeting on the
website with Trish Pye, Kim Holburn, Natalie Barnett, Kathryn Maxwell, Steve Colman and
Patrick Guinness. Next meeting with Trish Pye is on 18 July.  It was agreed Tec Exec would go
ahead with modifications to the website working closely with Natalie Barnett.

 


